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I am writing as a constituent of the State of Oregon to wholeheartedly oppose moving 

away from vote by mail. Vote by mail allows for higher civic engagement, research 

into the topics up for vote, and a larger window of time to complete the voting 

process. This makes it much more functional for those of us with hourly jobs, jobs 

with inverted hours such as night shift, and those who may not be able to travel to 

vote without assistance from someone who cannot get time off for themselves to 

vote, let alone help another. Vote by mail allows for a government for the people, by 

the people. 


